
From: hroth [mailto:hroth@wi.rr.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2007 8:05 PM 

To: Jakubovich, Paul 

Cc: planadmin 

Subject: 2574-90 North Downer Avenue  

Dear Sir: 
 
I understand that the city has planned and does plan to sell this lot to New Land Enterprises for 
the development of a six story parking garage. As an interested citizen of Milwaukee, I would like 
to raise my objection to this development on the following basis:  
 

• The residence located at 2623 East Belleview Place will be adversely affected. I 
understand that the project is less then five feet from the residence in question. This 
property will be financially and physically diminished.  

 

• The scale of the proposed parking structure is inconsistent with the surrounding 
commercial buildings.  

 
Please minimize or otherwise mitigate the adverse effects outlined above. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Howard Roth 
1522 North Prospect Avenue 
Unit 405 
Milwaukee 

 


